
Please do not pass this bill. This bill will personally hurt people in my family and many other Marylanders 

like them. First of all this bill won’t effect crime, just like the long gun transfer bill forced through last 

year. All it will do is hurt innocent, law-abiding citizens like my brother-in-law in law. It breaks my heart 

every time my brother-in-law sends me information about these bills that can criminalize him when all 

he is trying to do is protect his family. He is a law-abiding good citizen and I don’t want to see him at risk 

of incarceration just because of this. And as I said, it won’t do anything to help crime. It will only make 

criminals out of innocent Marylanders like my brother-in-law. The bill only gives 6 months to serialize 

everything and then after that, its an outright ban… there’s no incentives to comply with the law. Please 

consider not moving forward with this ban.  

 


